
Newsletter 1st July 2022 

  

A group of children from years 4, 5 and 6 went to Condover Hall in Shropshire. They had a brilliant 
time and enjoyed lots of different activities , some of which can be seen in the photographs on the  

following pages. 

CONDOVER HALL  

JUNE 2022 





 

Abseiling 



 

 

FRIENDS 



SPORTS DAY 



More fun at  

Sports day 

 

Reception 
had a great 

time at 
their first 
sports day 



Dates for your Diary 

Week beginning 4th July Transition week, children move to their new classes and meet their new teachers.  

    Year 6  pupils go to their high schools on 4th and 5th July. 

6th July    Reports will be sent home 

13th July    ‘Book Look’ - parents are invited into school to look at their child/ren’s books 

13th July   Informal music concert (More details to follow) in school hall at 3.20pm 

18th July   Leavers Mass and Award Ceremony in St John Fisher Church at 6.00pm 

19th July    Celebratory BBQ and fun activities for year 6 pupils. 

20th July   School closes at 1.30pm 

 

Here is the link if you wish to have a look at the Wednesday Word.: 

  
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/god-s-kingdom?
pid=MTA101634&v=64.5 

 

29th June 2022 

And finally, a huge thank you goes to all our families for your  very generous donations and support. 

It is this that made the summer fair the great success it was.  

We raised the sum of £1300 which will be used for the benefit of our children.  

 

Well done everybody who supported us and helped in any way.  
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